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BACCALAUREATE 

MASS  

PLEASE JOIN US SUNDAY, MAY 29TH 

 AS WE RECOGNIZE, CELEBRATE AND BLESS OUR 2022 

GRADUATES.  PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDAR NOW! 

Wear your cap & gown to the 10:30 AM Mass on Sunday, May 29th.        
Arrive 20 minutes early and meet in the vestibule of the church.                   

You will process in with Fr. Arturo.                                                                               
Please let us know if you are coming so we can reserve a pews. 

Please extend this invitation to other graduating seniors—all are welcome. 

Our Knights of Columbus will be awarding their              

scholarship(s) at this mass.  If you would like to apply, 

please pick up a scholarship application at the parish office 

or download the forms online at stpatcanby.org.                                             

Knights of Columbus scholarship application is                

due Monday May 16th by 5:00 PM (Parish Office)                      

Please call 503-263-1286 or 503-263-1288 for more information. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
CLASS OF 2022 


